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GVW make the following general comments:

1) GVW support a more formalised and transparent risk based methodology to 
help EPA determine works or operational type applications. This should help 
ensure relevant information provision and also consistent, timely and 
expert assessment. It is also considered important that solutions 
incorporate an integrated environmental management perspective to ensure 
that overall environmental impacts are managed sensibly (e.g. potential for 
offsets etc) and in context with the local and wider TBL. 

2) GVW has previously provided detailed comment regarding Section 30a 
issues (refer email to Robina Weir 10/8/12).

3) GVW's Corporate Licence review has been postponed from the original 
review date and GVW supports a more formalised licence review system and 
performance recognition initiatives.     

If you would like to discuss any of the above, please feel free to call.

Thanks

Alan

Alan Tyson
Manager - Planning, Sustainability & Environment
Goulburn Valley Water


